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5th March 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,

You will be aware from the media, that it has been confirmed, that primary schools will be welcoming back all pupils from the 15th March.  We are all very pleased to be getting back to a situation closer to normality and we look forward to seeing P4-7 back in class on the 15th alongside P1-3.
Please be reassured that we continue to put the children’s wellbeing at the top of our priorities as they settle back into school life.  School transport will resume normal operations on Monday 15th March.  It would be much appreciated if pupils could bring any borrowed computers back to school when they return. 
We heard yesterday that 46% of Shetland’s population is now vaccinated with one dose and this number is increasing daily.  However although this protects against the worst effects of Covid-19 it does not prevent transmission so we continue to use preventative measures in school.
Precautions against transmission will still be with us for the foreseeable future including frequent handwashing/ hand sanitising, wearing facemasks on busses and for parents social distancing and mask wearing will continue on approaching the school.  Teachers will continue to try to remain 2m from children where possible and many school staff are now using lateral flow tests twice weekly, along with other established safety practices, to further improve the safety of the school environment.
We very much look forward to reuniting our school community on Monday 15thMarch.  Thank you for all you have done to maintain learning over this difficult time.
Yours sincerely,

Elizabeth Garrick
World Book day tokens can be printed from this link.  https://www.worldbookday.com/
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Happyhansel is proud to be an Eco School

Registered since 2006

Fifth Green Flag awarded in 2017

